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From: Kenny Miller

Sent: Monday, December 28, 2020 4:40 PM
To: Natalie Reyes

Cc: Penny Owens; Stacey Payne

Subject: RE: Follow Up

Attachments: Flock Safety Sole Source- 2020.pdf

| have attached the Sole Source letter. We do not have a requisition because these will be bought by the county through
a Homeland Security grant. They will pay for the cameras for the first year.

From: Natalie Reyes

Sent: Monday, December 28, 2020 3:41 PM
To: Kenny Miller <kmiller@knoxvilletn.gov>
Subject: Follow Up

Deputy Chief Miller,

I have followed up with Penny after our phone conversation regarding the agreement for the license reader
cameras. While she is waiting on approval from Law for signing the agreement, Purchasing needs a Sole Source Request
Letter and a requisition for this purchase.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Natalie Reyes
Contract Manager

City of Knoxville, Purchasing
865-215-2648



